
Dear Customers, Due to maintenance activity,   our IMPS services will not be 

available on 26.06.2024 from 00:00 hrs. to 01:00 hrs. for 60 minutes. During 

the window all other services like ATM Cash withdrawals, Internet 

Banking other than IMPS and UPI services will continue to work. We regret 

the inconvenience 


